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April 17, 2023 

  

To all Pastors, Elders, Church Clerks and Health Ministries Leaders  

 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

 

Re:  Adventist Nurses’ Appreciation Day 

  

Christian Greetings! 

 

You will agree that our Adventist nurses are the most dedicated, hardworking, Christian  

nurses world-wide. I express this without apology because of my experience relating to 

them and others. 

 

You may notice on our Calendar of Events, that Sabbath, May 13, 2023 has been  

designated as Adventist Nurses’ Appreciation Day. We are therefore asking our church 

leaders to show appreciation the nurses in your congregation. We do not want to tell you  

what to do, however, if it is at all possible to show recognition to them, I am sure our nurses  

will appreciate it.  

 

Therefore, on behalf of our administrators, directors, and workers of EJ.C., we express our  

congratulations and appreciation to all our Adventist nurses for their commitment to the  

church and the exemplary lives they display for Christ and we wish them well. May God 

continue to bless our nurses. 

 

Yours in the Master’s Service, 

 
Leonard Steele 

Health Ministries Director 
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